Southern Pacific
Transportation Company

Southern Pacific Building » One Market Plaza « San Francisco, California 94105

G. L. MURDOCK
CHIEF ENGINEER

IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TCO

9242C/311
March 16, 1989

Mr. Ariu Levi
Alameda County
Dept. of Environmental Health

Hazardous Materials Division
80 Swan Way, Room 200
Oakland, CA 94621

Dear Mr. Levi:

SUBJECT: Plan of Correction - 758 High Street, Oakland

Southern Pacific Transportation Co. (SPTCo.) requests an extension of the
deadline to submit a Plan of Correction for the above named site. The extension
will allow SPTCo. to discuss and plan the site investigation with lessees
presently occupying the site. We would Tike to request an extension of 30 days,
putting the submittal date at April 26, 1989.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact John Moe of

my staff at (415) 541-2557.
Very truly youryg,
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